
CDCI Website Feedback Instructions 

CDCI has built a new website. You can find it at go.uvm.edu/cdci. 

 

This website was built by and with people with disabilities, their families, and 
disability service professionals.  

CDCI started with UVM’s website design, then made changes based on 
feedback from CAC members, including: 

• More whitespace, less text 
• CDCI-specific search button 

http://go.uvm.edu/cdci


• Clearly labeled homepage link and icon 
• More photos of people with disabilities 
• Easy-to-find staff directory 
• Easy-to-find podcast links 
• Easy-to-find links to CDCI projects 

Next, CDCI is going to do two things: 

1. We are going to ask 30 people with disability or family members to give 
us private feedback about the website. They will be paid for their time. 
We are doing this as a research study because UVM has not done any 
research on websites and disability. If you want to give private feedback 
on the website in a separate, paid session, please let Jesse know.  

2. We are also asking for your feedback on the website at this CAC 
meeting.  

How to Give Feedback on the CDCI Website at the CAC Meeting 

At the meeting, we will be asking four questions: 

1. What’s one word you’d use to describe this website?  
2. On this website, what are you most likely to click on first? 
3. What’s one feature you wish we would add to this website? 
4. Do you have any suggestions for how we could improve this website 

overall? 
 
Please note: CDCI is going to record this portion of the meeting. The 
recording will only be used to create a written transcript of the discussion. 
The transcript is only for CDCI. After we make a transcript, the recording will 
be destroyed. 
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